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Press release – Paris, September 3, 2020 

 
 

Executive Committee Change  
 
 

 

Francisco Camacho, Executive Vice President, Essential Dairy and Plant-Based International (EDP 

International), and a member of Danone’s Executive Committee, is leaving Danone on 

September 3rd to explore new horizons.  

 

The EDP International leadership team will continue to focus on business delivery under the 

temporary oversight of Chairman and CEO, Emmanuel Faber, while the company reviews its 

organizational options in the context of a world with Covid. 

 

Emmanuel Faber, Danone Chairman and CEO, said: “We have much to thank Francisco for. In his 

20 years with Danone, he has been committed to transforming to a high level of performance our 

businesses in many countries. I am especially grateful for how he and the EDP leadership team 

brought the business back to growth in recent years. We all wish Francisco the best in his future 

endeavours.” 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


